
Saturday 17th July. 
 

Today, we had a very good days golf,  bearing in mind the 
present conditions we find our selves in. Many thanks to the 

sponsorship once again of Dave Toone 
 

I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of the club 
members to thank Dave and wish him and the business all the 

best for the future. 
 

This Saturday is the Prostrate Cancer Competition. This year the 
Captains Charities are for Prostrate and Breast Cancer and it is a 

joint effort by both Captains to raise money for both good 
causes. The Competition on Saturday is a chance for all taking 

part to help these two charities. No one knows when these things 
are going to attack any one of us or someone you know so 

please dig deep and help us to raise as much as we can for both 
causes. 

 
Thank you in advance for your donations 

 
Brian & Maggie  Captains 

 


